Prithvi Exchange (India) Limited _———

To

Corporate Relationship Department
M/s. BSE Limited

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers

Dalal Street

Mumbai- 400 001

Dear Sirs,

Sub: Intimation regarding shifting of registered office of the Company within the local limits
of the City.

Ref: Scrip code 531688

We wish to inform you that the Board of Directors of the Company have given their approval
to shift the registered office of the Company from "0ld No. 6, New No. 11, East Spur Tank
Road, Chetpet, Chennai, Tamil Nadu, 600031 to “Gee Gee Universal, 2nd Floor, Door No.
2, Mc Nichols Road, Chetpet, Chennai, 60003 1, Tamilnadu.

This disclosure is being issued, pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations
and Disclosure Requirements), Regulations, 2015.

Kindly take this information on record.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,




